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March 11, 2022 

 
Mr. Scott Dunlop        Via Online Submittal 
Interim City Manager 
105 E Eggleston St., 
Manor, Texas 78653 
 

Re: Application for Rezoning; Approximately 13.95 acres within the Las Entradas 
South Project located along the future Gregg Manor Extension and North of Old 
Highway 20 in Manor, Texas (the “Property”). 

 
Dear Mr. Dunlop: 
 

As representatives of the owner of the above stated Property we respectfully submit the 
attached Zoning Application to request a change from Light Commercial (C-1) to Multi-family 25 
(MF-2). The Property is located within the Las Entradas South Project located along the future 
Gregg Manor Extension and North of Old Highway 20 in Manor, Texas (see attached Location 
Map). 
 

The Property is part of the Las Entradas South Project which is a mixed-use development 
that also includes commercial and residential uses as well as publicly accessible open space. The 
Property will provide a unique multifamily development in this high quality, pedestrian oriented 
development of horizontal mixed use, which is desired by the City of Manor. 

 
Attached to this application is a Microsoft Word document with the names and addresses 

of property owners within 300 feet of the Property, tax certificates and metes and bounds for the 
Property. 

 
If you have any questions about the proposed Zoning Application or need additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience. Thank you for your time 
and attention to this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Talley Williams



 

 
 

 
ZONING EXHIBIT 

 


